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From: Chris Campanile <ccampanile52@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 10:31 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB5674
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Dear RI House Judiciary Committee members, I am writing in support of House bill HB5674 which prohibits a landlord 
from inquiring about the immigration status of a tenant. Just as the police force in Providence and other municipalities 
in Rhode Island have pledged not to inquire about the immigration status of a person because it is not part of the job 
description of the police to act as immigration officers, neither is it appropriate or necessary for a landlord to inquire 
about the immigration status of a tenant. I hope you will vote in support of HB5674, moving it forward to a vote by the 
full Senate. Thank you for taking my thoughts and opinion into consideration.    Sincerely, Chris Campanile, 55 River St., 
Cranston, 02905   401-222-9702 


